SIERRA NEVADA UNIT, WBCCI

NOVEMBER 2002 Airstreamers NEWSLETTER



The October meeting was held on the 16th at the Pinon Plaza, highway 50 East, Carson City at 11:30 AM. The proposed changes to the By-Laws were discussed, and voted on. The proposed changes were approved by unanimous vote. The nominated Unit officers were elected. The new officers are:

President - Fred Hersey
Secretary - Diane Leipper
Treasurer - Ann Hersey
Trustee - Don Damoth
Trustee - Dawn McGill

A plaque was presented to Steve and Frank Burnham in appreciation for their many years of service to the Sierra Nevada Unit and to WBCCI. Since Steve and Frank were not able to be at the meeting, it will be presented to them at a later time.

The November Meeting will be at the Liberty Bell on South Virginia St, Reno. Join us on Thursday, November 14th at 11:30 AM. Reservations are under the "Airstream Group". Call Diane Leipper (972-5011) if you plan to join us, or for more information.



The December 15th meeting will be at either the Airport Plaza or Tamarack Junction, to be decided at the next meeting.

Those of you who have not paid your dues please bring them to the luncheon or send a \$55 check by mail to Ann Hersey at 2960 Pine Valley Rd, Gardnerville, NV 89410.

Check out the Unit Webpage that Bryan Leipper has done. http://www.sierranevadaairstreams.org/

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

Birthdays

Dianne Leiper - 6th

Fred Hersey - 9th

Anniversaries

Unless I missed someone, there were no new brides in November in our group.

We have three Sierra Nevada Unit jackets for sale. New, \$24.50 Each. Size Men's Small. (Left over from last century) Silver-Gray with unit logo in blue on back. We will bring them to the next several meetings for viewing. First come, first served.

Don and Mary Lou Damoth have volunteered to be the newsletter editors. We are in Tucson getting ready to head east to Key West. We will be doing the newsletter from "on the road" until April '03.





Need more space in your trailer?



Try this!